Vice President Report December 21, 2014

Greetings Members,
December is fast coming to an end.  We had a great month of concerts.  
I am happy to report that plans of the February Fundraiser are coming together.  We will be having our party at the 704 Lounge once again.  Valentine’s Day Weekend, Sunday, 2-15-2015.  I sure hope the second floor is open.  The format for the show will be close to the past February Fundraisers.  We will have performances by chorus members and local Drag Queens.  One addition to the show will be a performance by the HGMC.  I am looking for the Chorus to do at least two numbers.  I would really like to have more involvement by individual singers this year.  We are a “singing” group… I need singers!  More singers should be performing live numbers in addition to live Drag Singing and lip-sync numbers.  This fundraiser is a perfect way to showcase our talent and entice new patrons to our future concerts.  I will need assistance from the board for this event.  I will be putting together a list of snacks and lite appetizers.  I will need food items or monetary donations.  I organized all the food myself for the October Fundraiser, It works better if the MC of the event is not having to manage all the extra details on the day of the event.
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Eddie

